
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
APPLICATION FOR A DEMOLITION AUTHORIZATION 

 
ADDRESS: 129, Domaine Sutton Road 

 
Public notice is hereby given to those interested persons: 

 

THAT the owner of a building located at 129, Domaine Sutton Road, lot number 4 867 915 of the 

cadastre of Quebec, has submitted to the Town of Sutton an application to obtain, under By-law 

concerning the demolition of buildings number 261, an authorization to demolish the building located at 

the address mentioned above. 

 

 
 
THAT any person who wishes to oppose this demolition must, within ten (10) days of the publication of 
this notice, that is to say on or before October 7, 2023, make known in writing his reasoned opposition 
to the Town Clerk of Sutton, namely Me Jonathan Fortin, by depositing with him, at the Town Hall 
located at 11 Principale Sud Street in Sutton, his reasoned written opposition or by e-mail at 
dir.greffe@sutton.ca.  
 
THAT a meeting of the demolition committee will be held on October 10, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. in the 
community hall of the Town Hall of Sutton, located at 11 Principale Sud Street.  
 
Given at Sutton, this 27th day of September of the year 2024. 

 

Me Jonathan Fortin, LL.B. 

Assistant Director General  

Town Clerk and Director of Legal Affairs  
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